
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

TO: Residents of Southern Bennington and Shaftsbury 
 

FROM: Richard Spiese / Malayika Vincent 
 Project Managers, Sites Management Section 
 Richard.spiese@vermont.gov (802-249-5083) 
 Malayika.vincent@vermont.gov (802-505-1351) 

 
SUBJECT: Rescheduled Meeting on Update on PFAS Water Supply Well Sampling 

and Site Investigations 
DATE: 2/3/2025 
TIME: 6 PM  
LOCATION:  Bennington Fire House (130 River Street, Bennington, VT 05201) 
 

 
This is a Notice of a Public Meeting to discuss PFAS work in Southern Bennington and Shaftsbury 
and announce the rescheduled meeting to be held on February 3, 2025 at 6 pm at the Bennington 
Fire House, third floor (weather permitting).  The Vermont Department of Environmental 
Conservation, Sites Management Section (SMS) has completed two Additional Site Investigations 
regarding PFAS impacts to water supply wells in southern Bennington and southeastern 
Shaftsbury. This effort included the sampling of 131 residences from March to July 2024. The SMS 
and the Town of Bennington would like to invite the residents of Bennington and Shaftsbury to a 
Public Meeting where we will provide an update on the work that has been conducted and its 
findings over the last year. The different phases of work are briefly summarized in the figure below 
along with an agenda for the meeting.  

 
Draft Agenda: 
Welcome  
VT DEC SMS Project Managers provide update to residents 
Updates from MSK Engineering 
Questions 
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